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Meeting Minutes December 1, 2020 

 

 
1.1 Officers and Directors:  
 

Officer/Director Title Present Absent Activity Expiration Date 

Hiller, Greg Pres.  X  12/31/ 

Sweet, Jim      VP  X   12/31/ 

Kunzer, Jeff Treas. X  Clays 12/31/ 

Davis, Don Sec. X    

     12/31/ 

Benedict, Steve Dir  X Membership 12/31/ 

 Dir   Adult Ed& 
Training 

12/31/ 

Benton, Rick Dir X  Rifle Range 12/31/ 

 Dir    12/31/ 

 Dir   Youth 
Activities 

12/31/ 

        

 
 
1.2  Other Members Present:   Bill Haley, Bill Jolliff, Don Smith, Ron Hyde, Bob Crombach, Bill 
Jolliff, Stephen Hyde, Russsle Donovan, David Waddell, Rudy Reber, Tony Sylvester. 
  

2.0 Meeting Minutes: 
Meeting called to order by Greg Hiller at 7:00 PM. 
 

2.1 Reading and Approval of Minutes:  

 

Don Davis read the minutes for the November  meeting.               Approved. 

                                                               

2.2 Reports of Officers, Boards and Standing Committees: 

 

Jeff Kunzer read the Treasurer’s report for November.          Approved. 

 

http://www.williamsongunclub.org/


Jeff reported 609 members.   

 

 

3.0 New Business: 

 

3.1  Lights for the skeet field have not been purchased yet. 

 

3.2  Over 11,000 targets were shot and 7 machines worked perfectly at the recent Hunters 

Tour. 

 

3.3  Another shoot is scheduled for January 2 & 3.  Some details were discussed. 

 

3.4  Jeff informed members of an incident with NYS police last Saturday. 

 

3.5  The vibrator on the range is broken again and will be replaced with a bell. 

 

3.6   Jeff discussed the installation of cameras for the ranges.  Currently we are looking at 6 

cameras at $700.00 each and that includes everything.  The cameras would be motion 

activated. 

 

3.7  Don Smith reported on the latest activities from the Federation.  Don also pointed out 

that SCOPE is planning on having a couple of gun raffles later this year.  

 

3.8  There was a question regarding if the club is planning any rifle courses this year.   

Currently there may be one M1 course planned for June. 

 

Jeff Kunzer made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 PM.   Motion approved. 


